
Department of Community Health

FY 2003

PA 519 of 2002 Boilerplate Report

On November 18, 2002, the Department of Community Health announced the closure of
the Northville Psychiatric Facility. The department has been working with Community
Mental Health Service Providers (CMHSP), primarily the Detroit-Wayne CMHSP, for the
appropriate placements of those patients. Patients that do not qualify for community
placement will be transferred to Walter P. Reuther Psychiatric Hospital in Westland.

Due to the closure of Northville Psychiatric Facility, the department has not developed

any pilot projects.


